
2017 Press Brief and PSA for the 51
st

 Silver Tea 

 

The members of St. James Episcopal Church in 

Eureka Springs, AR. kick off the Christmas Season in their 

town with a tea on the first Thursday in December in the 

Crescent Hotel’s beautiful Crystal Dining Room.  This year 

the tea is on December 7
th

 from 1:30 – 3:30.  The room 

will turn into a Winter Wonderland with tables full of 

silver trays holding beautiful tea cookies and sandwiches.   

This year The Purple Flower in Berryville, AR. was 

chosen to receive the donations those attending give to 

visit and share time with friends and neighbors.  The 

Purple Flower has blossomed since 2014 into a 



community lotus for survivors of domestic violence.  

They provide support by way of crisis intervention, a 24-

hour crisis hotline, safety planning, court advocacy, and 

short and long term client led individual education and 

advocacy. 

For further information, contact St. James Episcopal 

Church at 479-253-8610 or stjameseureka@gmail.com.  


